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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT 
THE NEXT CALL FOR 
APPLICATIONS: 
The next call for applications for the intake 
starting in 2024-2025 academic year (18th 
edition) will open next March 1st, 2024. It will be 
open to self-financed students only.

Erasmus Mundus Scholarships will not be available 
for the 2024-2026 intake as the funding of the 
GEMMA programme by the Erasmus+ programme 
is coming to an end and we will not receive the 
results of the EU funding renovation until the summer. The GEMMA Consortium is 
working to implement a number of scholarships (to be determined) for the 2024-
2026 intake. We also invite applicants to join the Programme with an alternative 
source of funding. Please visit our funding opportunities page for more information.

Please stay attentive to the website (Apply section) since the specificities of the call 
will be announced there in the following days.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

http://gemmaerasmusmundus.eu/
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